
 

                             

Morley Street 

Sheffield  

S6 2PL 

 

Telephone: 0114 234 1304 

Email: 

enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk 

                 Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens 

                          Headteacher: Mrs H Wright 

      KS1 Assistant Headteacher: Mrs N Leggatt 

     KS2 Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting 

‘Excellence for every child, every day’ 

  

 
 

Cross-country 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am very excited to announce that we will be joining the Sheffield Federation of School Sports cross-
country running competition next academic year. As a school, we have had quite a bit of success in 
previous years, although we haven’t taken part for a while.  
 
There will be a range of events for the next academic year, starting in September. The races will consist of 
Y3/4 girls’ races, Y3/4 boys’ races, Y5/6 girls’ races and Y5/6 boys’ races.  An adult will need to attend 
with each child.  
 
Once the fixtures have been released these will be shared with you and a separate letter will go out closer 
to the race time for you to sign your child up for the race.  
 
The Sheffield Federation for School Sports website (https://www.sfss.co.uk/cross-country-primary.html) 
should give more information, such as results from previous races and any last-minute changes such as 
weather cancellations. 
 
Also if you are interested you could always join the Hillsborough park run which take place every Saturday 
at 9am. You will need to register to take part in this. To find out more information please see their website 
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/hillsborough/  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Bannister-Gregory 
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